
St. Anne’s P.S.  -  June 2019 Newsletter 

 Don’t forget to apply early for 
Free School Meals and Uniform 

grants, and to return your 
forms to the Education 

Authority as soon as possible. 

SUMMER HOLIDAYS 
 School will finish on Friday, June 28th at 
11.45am for all of Miss McNamee’s class, 

and at 12noon for everyone else. 
School uniform is not required on this day. 
Back on Tues. Aug 27 (see stannesps.com) 

FAMILY NIGHT  in the COMMUNITY CENTRE 
Wednesday 19th June 7.30pm start 

 
(Please arrive between 7 and 7.15pm, reserved seating for pupils, 

plus 2 members of  each P7 pupil’s family)  
 

Adults: £4 
Under 16: £2 (except those performing!) 

 
Our Family Night  and our Year– End assembly will be a celebration of our 
year at St. Anne’s. The pupils will be performing songs and poems around 
the theme of “Happiness”.   Our P7 pupils will also  present some of their 

happiest  school memories. 
 

We would greatly appreciate if some parents could prepare a hot or cold 
dish/sandwiches/traybakes that could be served on the night.  

RETURN OF SCHOOL BOOKS ETC 
If you have any school textbooks, reading books or other school equipment 

at home, could you return it to school as soon as possible. Thank you. 

Upcoming Events: 
 

Wednesday June 19   PTA Family Night & Year-end assembly,  

       7pm for 7.30pm start. 

Tuesday June 25    P6 and P7 at The Commons, Bowling  

       lesson, 1pm~2.30pm 

Thursday June 27    P3/4/5 visiting The Cabin, 11am 

Friday June 28    No uniform; half day;  Happy Summer! 

All of our clubs, inc. cycling 
proficiency, have now finished, 
except for our Wednesday Club 
which finishes on Wed. June 26 

GROOMSPORT PLAYGROUP 
 We were delighted to have the Pre-school 
children from Groomsport Playgroup with 

Miss McNamee’s class last week. 


